

Staff Senate News

September 2011

Dates to Remember

September 8, 2011 State of the University Address 3:00-5:00 p.m. in the Yellowstone Ballroom, Wyoming Union

September 14, 2011 Staff Senate Regular meeting located in the UW Staff Senate Chambers, Wyoming Union 1:15-3:00 p.m. open to the public

September 16, 2011 Highway cleanup. Meet at the Territorial Prison Parking lot at 2:30pm.

September 30, 2011 Facebook Photo Contest Deadline

Agenda for the next Meeting

- I. Roll Call
- II. Approve August Minutes Approve Sept. Agenda
- III. Administration Reports a. VP of Admin, Doug Vinzant
 - b. Associate VP of HR, Laura Alexander
- IV. Guest Larry Shyatt, Men's Basketball Coach
- V. Officer Reports
- VI. Old Business
- VII. New Business
- VIII. Liaison Reports
- IX. Committee Reports
- Ξ. Open Forum

225 Wyo Hall 766-5300 staffsen@uwyo.edu

You can find us on the web! Or contact your Senator





- Points to Ponder from the August Senate Meeting:
 - •The University of Wyoming offers the lowest tuition rates among institutions offering PhD programs.
 - •The new policy for driving University vehicles went into effect July 1, 2011. Make sure to visit the <u>Risk Management</u> page for policy information if you plan to drive a UW vehicle, or a personal vehicle on UW business starting in 2012.
 - •Health insurance benefits for Domestic Partners will now be offered through the University. Visit the <u>Human Resources</u> page for more details.
- Staff Senate is in need of more senators! If you're interested in joining view this <u>flyer</u> for more information. Also, if you're interested, please come sit in on a full senate meeting to see how the process works. Check the dates to remember for the next meeting date and time.
- Find Staff Senate on <u>Facebook</u>. While you are out there checking current events post one of your favorite Cowboy Summer photos on our wall to enter the photo contest. The photo with the most "Likes" will win a prize.
- Save the date: Weather permitting, UW Staff will be conducting Highway Clean-up September 16th out on Hwy 230. Please contact Lou Ann Chakmakian at 766-5300 or e-mail staffsen@uwyo.edu for more information on how you can volunteer.
- Staff Senate is conducting a <u>survey</u> about how the UWstaff-l email list is used. To subscribe to the uwstaff-l email list visit the <u>information page</u> and scroll down to the "Subscribing" section.
- Once again we are collecting the Box Tops for Education., statewide. Last year we collected more than 1600 Box Tops which we donated to local schools in Laramie and throughout our Outreach areas of Casper, Cheyenne, Cody, Powell, Jackson, Gillette and Riverton. This is an easy way to contribute to our community with products you use everyday. Look for the donation boxes around campus and save the tops off of qualifying products.

